

INVITATION TO HiQ'S ANALYST MEETING AT 9.00 A.M. ON 21 OCTOBER

HiQ's interim report for January – September 2014 will be presented at 9.00 a.m. on Tuesday 21 October at HiQ's 9th floor office at Regeringsgatan 20 in Stockholm.

President and CEO Lars Stugemo will comment on the report and give a presentation of the company over breakfast.

Welcome!

For registration, and if you have any questions, please contact: Peter Lindecrantz, Head of Corporate Communications, tel: +46 704 200 103, email: peter.lindecrantz@hiq.se

For more information, please contact:

Lars Stugemo, President and CEO, HiQ, tel. +46 8 588 90 000 Peter Lindecrantz, Head of Corporate Communications HiQ, tel: +46 704 200 103